
RE HB 3094- Pls. support it. It is wasteful to heat the great outdoors. Conservation is 
still our major new energy source.  
 

I am also particularly concerned that tenant occupied properties especially are often 
not insulated. 
I have a lawyer friend who paid $500 a mo in the winter months because his house 
rental not insulated.  
We need to provide incentives to owners to do so OR MANDATE THAT.  
 

Thank you for continuing the work in which many of us were engaged 50 years ago!  
It is past time to finish it. Also some  houses need- re-weatherized: coons+ have torn 
out insulation in some areas!  

 ~-~   ~-~     

Kathy Ging, M.A., G.R.I. 541-342-8461  

AMETHYST REALTY LLC    

Email: kathy@kathyging.com 

Oregon Licensed Real Estate Broker          
 

mailto:kathy@kathyging.com

